
SUBMISSION TO FOOD STANDARDS AMENDMENT (TRUTH IN LABELLING – PALM OIL) BILL 
2009 
 
• I support the mandatory labelling of palm oil as without the enforcement from the 
government large areas of environment and unique wildlife will be destroyed; action 
must be taken now before it is too LATE!!!! 
 
 
 
 
• Jaclyn Vick  
 
 
 
Submissions should be emailed to: community.affairs.sen@aph.gov.au by the 24 April 2010. 


